SHELLEY SADOWSKY, ESQUIRE
SHELLEY SADOWSKY, LLC

ATTORNEY AT LAW
5938 DORCHESTER WAY TEL: 202-997-9392
ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND 20852 shelley@sadowskycommlaw.com

July 25, 2016

Filed as attachment to FCC Form 349
License Modification Application in CDBS

Peter Doyle, Chief

Audio Division, Media Bureau
Federal Communications Commission
445 12th Street, SW

Washington, DC 20554

Re: Request for Cancellation of File No. BMPFT-20150128AUO
For FM Translator Station W259A0 (Facility ID No. 142814), Saukville, WI
Dear Sir:

The instant letter is submitted on behalf of my client, Tomsun Media, LLC (“Tomsun”), licensee
of FM Translator Station W259A0, Saukville, Wisconsin, (the “Station”), as an attachment to an
application (FCC Form 349) for modification of the licensed facilities of the Station (the “License
Modification Application”).! Tomsun currently holds a construction permit (File No. BMPFT-
20150128AU0) (the “CP”) for modification of the Station’s facilities. In view of Tomsun’s filing
of the License Modification Application, Tomsun has authorized me to request that the CP be
cancelled. It is further respectfully requested that the CP be cancelled concurrently with the
grant of the License Modification Application, if possible.

Should there be any questions concerning this matter, please contact me.

Sincerely yours,
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Shelley Sadowsky

Counsel for Tomsun Media

Enclosure

' This letter is submitted as an attachment to the License Modification Application per the request of the
Audio Division staff.



